
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date:  6/12/21
Start time:   9:17 AM, Wallkill Field
Present:   9 members, 2 guests

● Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as posted on the club web site.
● New prospective members John Scott and Chris Scott introduced themselves.
● Warren Batson reported on the Spring Funfly that was held at the Aerodrome on June

5th and 6st.  There were approximately 9 pilots on Saturday, and 4 on Sunday.  It was
a bit windy on both days, but a good time was had by all.  There was a lot of flying of
both models and full scale aircraft.  Fred will donate the income from the event to the
Aerodrome on behalf of the club.

● Warren noted that the current membership level is at 51.
● Wallkill field report:  Field is in good shape.  The mowing guy is doing a great job.

John and Chris Scott volunteered to weed whack around the safety fences.
● Redwing field report:  There is a consistent group of flyers each Thursday night.
● Peter Jagich reminded members that the July field meeting will be at the Redwing

field on July 10th, at 9:00 am.
● A reminder that this year’s Jamboree is a go and that we do need people to step up and

help out at the event.
● Rick Rizza noted that the Flying Knights of Ravena will be holding their “Cub o

Rama” and swap meet next week.
● Peter also mentioned that the WRAM club will be hosting a fun fly at their field on

July 24th.

Meeting adjourned:   9:30 AM
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini
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